
31st   WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  

USF INTERNAL MEDICINE & PEDIATRIC DIVISIONS OF ALLERGY AND IMMUNOLOGY  
 

This newsletter features Dr. Nathan Tang, MD, Professor of Pediatrics, Division of Allergy and Immunology, Department of Pediatrics. 
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The Tang family (left to right: Kevin, Nathan, Danita, Andrew) 



                            

Dr. Tang with staff on Halloween 2020 at the allergy clinic in St. Petersburg 



 

About Dr. Nathan Tang, MD 

Dr. Nathan Tang, MD was born in Bangkok, Thailand where he received his medical degree at Chulalongkorn University.  He 

relocated to the United States in 1993 and completed his pediatric residency training at Children’s Hospital of Michigan, Detroit.  

Dr. Tang finished his fellowships in allergy/immunology and clinical laboratory immunology from University of South Florida under 

Dr. Robert Good in 1999.  After graduating, he joined the Division of Allergy/Immunology at the University of South Florida.  There, 

he participated in clinical research in HIV, allergy, and immunodeficiency and published 20 articles.  He is an associate professor 

in the Department of Pediatrics (USF).  He enjoys teaching and supervising the A/I fellows at Johns Hopkins/All Children's 

Hospital's out-patient clinics.  Dr. Tang also has a private practice in St. Petersburg, FL. 

Dr. Tang is married to Danita Wong, MD, who is also a physician in Internal Medicine-Pediatrics.  They have 2 boys, Andrew 

(grade 11) and Kevin (grade 10) at Shorecrest Preparatory School in St. Petersburg, FL.  They enjoy watching movies, going on 

family cruises, and traveling around the world while taking lots of photos.  

 

Dr. Tang is a valued faculty member in the Division of Allergy and Immunology, Department of Pediatrics.  He is a friend and colleague, and a 

pleasure to work with. 
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